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Tuesday 10th  October 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
We are extending the invitation to our Inspire Workshop, taking place on Friday 13th October at 
1.15pm to Year 3. The session will last for about 1 hour, with the focus being the patron saint of 
our school, St. Mary.  
 
This will be a lovely opportunity for you to learn alongside your child about praying the Rosary and 
then to share in an activity to make a Rosary bead bracelet.  The workshop is ideally for 1 family 
member for each child.   
 
If you or a family member are able to attend, please confirm your attendance via Scopay. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Rathbone 

Principal 
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